
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/29/2017 8:58:42 AM
Subject: FW: Meet Your Public Servants Day

Thoughts?
 
From: The Ear-Resistibles J.Cooper [mailto:the.ear.resistibles@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 12:34 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: Meet Your Public Servants Day
 
Good Afternoon Lily,
I worked with Mr. Kevin for years , I know Mr. Craig would have to fill in for him that Saturday. It's from 
1-2:30 so if he doesn't want to come for the whole "thing" that's fine, I completely understand! If Mr.Craig can't 
fill in for him that day then that's ok too. If you could just let me know by July 15th that would be great. I sent 
him a txt about this but he told me to email it to him . I know his Google calendar is probably full so it won't 
ruffle any grab-it-rabbit's fur if he can't. Thanks for your help,
 
Sincerely,
Jonna with The Ear-Resistibles

On Wednesday, June 28, 2017, Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Hi Jonna,
 
Thank you for contacting the Lieutenant Governor’s Office regarding the Meet Your Public Servants Day on 
August 5th. The Lieutenant Governor would like to participate, however, is limited on time due to pharmacy 
commitments. Can you tell me which part of the program you would like for him to speak?
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
 

mailto:Lily%20Cogdill%20%3CLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
javascript:_e(%7B%7D,'cvml','lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov');

